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Dear Parents,

Greetings!

With the changing weather patterns, there has been an increase in dengue fever cases in

our country. We need to safeguard ourselves and our children against potential health

risks.

To ensure the well-being of our students and their families, we urge you to follow these

preventive measures: Eliminate mosquito breeding sites, use mosquito repellent, wear

protective clothing, maintain a clean environment and seek medical attention if you or

your ward develops symptoms such as high fever, severe headache, joint pain or a rash.

On this note, the students are requested to wear clothing that is fully covered for school if

the need arises.

For boys, full school pants, black track pants (sports uniform) or comfortable blue jeans

along with the school shirt.

For girls, black track pants (sports uniform) or comfortable blue jeans along with the

school shirt.

Let’s be vigilant and proactive in keeping dengue at bay.

Thank you.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


